
 
 
 
 
PSM         April 22, 2010   
  
NOTICE TO THE TRADE – DeCA NOTICE 10-86 
 
SUBJECT:  Location Change for Live Resets 
 
 This Notice to the Trade is to provide information regarding the upcoming change of 
location for live resets.  Effective April 26, the above subject resets will move from the Nick II 
building to the Defense Commissary Agency Headquarters building. 
 
 The new area is located in the back of conference rooms three and four in the new 
addition.  Industry will be able to unload any supplies using the west entry point to the new 
addition.   Once unloaded you will need to park in the parking lot and check in at the main 
entrance.   
 
 We look forward to this change as we will now have a much more comfortable and 
temperature controlled workplace. 
  
 If you have any questions regarding the new location please contact Michelle Frost, 
Chief, Semi-Perishable Division, 804-734-8000, extension 4-8696. 
 
       
          /s/ 
        Christopher T. Burns 
        Director of Sales 

The Commissary – It’s Worth the Trip! 
 


